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tooling your business for success since 1916.

It makes sense to bring products and services directly to 
your facility and to the workers using them.  That’s why we 
have Shutdown Trailers and Jobsite Trailers as part of our 
Mobile Jobsite Services. These services get tools directly 
into the right hands – right now!  They also provide on-site 
supply, demonstration or training for the materials you 
need. Workers have a chance to see and compare products 
hands-on, and determine what works best for a given job.

Our Mobile Jobsite Services include “shutdown trailers” that 
provide on-site inventory to enable you to stay on the job 
while helping you keep your job and facility operating.  By 
providing 24-hour, on-site access to the inventory you need, 
you can get the tools you need to keep the work moving 
without ever leaving the site. These services can result in 
incredible savings by reducing downtime on a shutdown.  

Our Shutdown trailers are staffed by a full-time 
salesperson, available around the clock, to assist you in 
preparing your orders and helping you find just the right 
tools.  Our trailers are filled with a semi-load of materials 
that can be customized to the needs of your job. Equipped 
with wirelessly integrated computer systems, our trailers 
give us on-site access to information about inventory, order 
fulfillment and real-time order entries.  These wireless 
information systems help eliminate delays in waiting for 
materials and keep your job moving.

In addition, our Jobsite Trailers bring manufacturers’ 
product specialists to your job site where they can 
demonstrate tools and answer your questions on the spot. 
Whether you’re on a construction site or a manufacturing 
line, a few minutes at our Jobsite trailer can significantly 
reduce the time you spend gathering product information. 
Call today for more information, 800.288.3838.

Keep Work Moving! 

Mobile Jobsite Services


